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CITY OF SEDAN 

MINUTES OF JULY 27, 2022 

The Sedan City Council met for the council’s regularly scheduled meeting, on July 27, 2022, 

beginning at 4:30 PM, with Mayor Jack Warren presiding. Council members present: JesseKate 

Buck, Jaime Morris, and Jason Plecker. Brett Dickens and Bryan Blankinship were absent. 

Employees present: Sherry Miller and Ralene Davis. Guests present: none. 

JesseKate Buck made a motion to approve the agenda. Jason Plecker seconded the motion. Motion 

carried. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the regular meeting held on July 13, 2022, was made by 

Jaime Morris, and seconded by JesseKate Buck. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the bills in the amount of $40,820.67, was made by Jaime Morris and 

seconded by Jason Plecker. Motion carried. 

Public Forum: None 

 

Sherry Miller, City Clerk, advised Council that the last date for the 2023 budget hearing, during a 

regularly scheduled council meeting, is August 24. Council plans to approve the 2023 budget 

during that meeting.  

 

After the Council reviewed two quotes from Galaxie Business Equipment, Inc., Jaime Morris made 

a motion to accept the bid for a used MX-3070V digital copier/printer/scanner. The cost of the 

machine is $3,550.00. Jason Plecker seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

Jaime Morris advised Council members that concrete has been poured for the new basketball court 

located where the tennis courts used to be. A pad for a new picnic-pavilion was also poured today. 

At 4:43 PM, Jason Plecker made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jaime Morris seconded the 

motion. Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned. 
 

 

__________________________________                   ________________________________ 

Jack Warren, Mayor                      Sherry Miller, City Clerk 


